
Chris’s Message 
December 13, 2023  

 
 

Greetings Fellow Earthlings! 

Hi Everyone!  

Here's a quick reminder........ 

The December Roundtown UFO Society meeting is tomorrow night at the American Legion Post #134 in 

Circleville Ohio starting at 6:00 PM. 

The address is: The address is: 23363 US-23 S, Circleville, OH 43113 Please feel free to join us and to 

bring guests! Don’t forget to subscribe to the Roundtown UFO Society twitter and FB feed if you’re on 

social media. Updates can also be found on the www.roundtownufosociety.com website as well. 

Also, we're going to setup for the zoom meeting so that folks can join us remotely as well. The details of 

these meetings are emailed to our members. Nonmembers can participate by calling Chris Franz at (cell) 

614-701-7939 for details. 

Here are a couple of quick notes regarding significant articles/info that have come out in the last couple 

of days.  We'll discuss these and a number of other phenomonology related topics tomorrow  

December 14, 2023! 

Ross Coulthart interview of Dr. Garry Nolan on &News Australia (came out yesterday):  

https://www.liberationtimes.com/home/operation-kill-bill-how-world-changing-ufo-language-was-killed-

and-sliced-up-into-little-pieces 

NewsNation Elizabeth Vargas new interview of David Grusch (December 11): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vjqCXKIebPI 

 

Whistleblower David Grusch says there is a secret UFO retrieval program at the Pentagon. 

www.newsnationnow.com 

Schumer: Credible sources say UAP info kept from Congress:  

https://www.newsnationnow.com/space/ufo/schumer-sources-uap-kept-congress/amp/ 

https://www.c-span.org/video/?c5097853/user-clip-schumerrounds 

Also, our RUFOS founder, Pete Hartinger, was invited to the Circleville Rotary Club to do a 
presentation on UAP. the last week of November.  Pete said that the meeting was well 
attended and he received positive on the subject. Also, Pete has had a number of persons who 
had shared their experiences with him in the past now state that it is ok to use their names in 
association with the subject despite having asked to remain anonymous previously. Hopefully 
that's more evidence that the taboo and giggle-factor that had been so prevasive is starting to 
subside.....despite the appearance of setbacks with the NDAA UAPDB proposed legislation, 
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Hope you can join us either in-the-flesh in Circleville or through the miracle of technology! 

  
 
As always, the standard disclaimer applies..... 
 
That's it for now. Hope to see you at this and future meetings! 

 

Kind regards.... 

Chris Frantz 
RUFOS Secretary 
clfrantz@outlook.com 
cell 614-701-7939 
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